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Appendix D:   

Preliminary Recommendations to Other Entities 
 

Sound coastal resource management is not only the responsibility of Monterey County.  This Periodic 
Review analysis has found many instances where changes to the County’s LCP alone are not likely to 
fully address the concerns raised.  Under Coastal Act Section 30404, the Coastal Commission has the 
ability to submit recommendations to certain listed state agencies to encourage them to carry out their 
functions consistent with the Coastal Act.  Thus, this Periodic Review also includes the following 
recommended measures for non-regulatory management, planning, and institutional cooperation that are 
appropriate for other entities to take.  The following recommendations are organized according to the 
Chapters of Coastal Act issues described in the main Periodic Review document. 
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